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Subject: Pause the Plan

From: L Ford  
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 11:05 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Pause the Plan 

Dear City Council and Planning Commission, 

For all of the reasons stated in the resident Memo dated May 5, 2025 and presented to the Planning 
Commission by Hank Barry on May 6, 2025, please pause the Comprehensive Land Use Plan.  

Thank you, 
Leslie Ford 
Ward 5 


